
For Outside Organizations: 

 

Please note that we do not accept any inquiries about our 

graduates via email, fax, or telephone. Under the Personal 

Information Protection Act, we are not allowed to disclose 

any personal information to third parties.  

If you wish to obtain any information about our graduates 

for the purpose of employment, career change, etc., the 

graduate herself has to apply for the certificate(s). 


